
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Shannon Bobertz <BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov>
CC: Lake, Susan <LAKESA@dhec.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/17/2016 1:27:57 PM

Subject: RE: Koppers update

Thanks Shannon! Officially started today.  Thanks for the update below.  Rebecca and Holly both are filling me in on a 
lot.  I will let you know if I need any more information.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
Direct: 803-734-8465
 
 
From: Shannon Bobertz [mailto:BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 10:10 AM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: Lake, Susan; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: FW: Koppers update
 
Dear Richele,
Congratulations on the new position! I wasn’t sure if you had started yet, so I sent this to Holly. She has asked for 
quarterly updates from DNR and DHEC on the Natural Resource Damages case for the Koppers case. I’m happy to fill 
you in on the case if you like. There isn’t much of an update, as these cases do take a long time to wind up, but the 
update below is what I’m able to provide.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Shannon Bobertz
 
From: Shannon Bobertz 

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 10:07 AM

To: 'Pisarik, Holly' <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: 'Lake, Susan' <LAKESA@dhec.sc.gov>; 'Schimsa, Rebecca' <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Koppers update
 
Dear Holly,
I hope you are doing well. As you requested, I am giving you an update on the Koppers NRD case.  At this point, we 
are still getting the technical documents in order to put the documents out on public notice. We are still negotiating 
with Beezer about past costs for the different Trustees, and are finalizing the settlement amount. We are still in a 
holding pattern. I will update you again in three months. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Shannon Bobertz
 
Shannon Furr Bobertz
Chief Counsel
S. C. Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 167
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 734-4006
(803) 734-6048 (direct line)
(803) 734-3911 (fax)
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
 
THIS EMAIL AND ANY FILE ATTACHED TO IT IS CONFIDENTIAL.  IT MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, OR SUBJECT TO CONFIDENTIALITY AND EXEMPTIONS 
FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW.  IT IS INTENDED SOLELY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL NAMED ABOVE.  IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE PERSON 
RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERY TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY ADVISED 
THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS 
PROHIBITED.  IF YOU RECEIVE THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY  NOTIFY THE 
SENDER BY RETURN EMAIL AND PERMANENTLY DELETE THE EMAIL FROM YOUR 
COMPUTER.  THANK YOU.
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